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13th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians,  
  
 
This year we will be holding a P.E with Parents session for each class, the aim of the 
sessions is to ensure we provide our children with the best chances of leading an 
active and healthy lifestyle throughout their adolescent and adult lives.  
 
Your child’s ‘Physical Education with Parents’ session will be on Friday 24th January 
2025 from 9.15am – 10.15am. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return it by Friday 17th January. 
 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mr Slimm 
 
 
 
 
To Wilkinson Primary School, Walter Road, Bilston, WV14 8UR 
 
 
I Can  / Cannot attend the ‘Physical Education with Parents’ session on Friday 24th 
January 2025 from 9.15am – 10.15am. 
 
 
Name of Child  …………………………………………………… 
 
Class   ………………. 
 
 
Signed Parent / Guardian  ……………………………………… 
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